
PRESIDENT’S OFFICE

MIDDLEBURY COLLEGE

M IODLEBU RY, VERMONT

February IQ, 1921.

Prin. A. W. Currie,
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Principal Currie:

Your kind favor of February 8 is

received and I am sure it will be a very keen

regret to the Trustees of Middlebury College

to learn that it will be impossible for you to

accept their invitation because of your intended

absence in Great Britain. I thank you for your

cordial expression with reference to relations

between institutions in Canada and the United

States and certainly hope that the opportunity

may be presented in the future to welcome you to

our college in Vermont.

Faithfully yours,


